
I am writing in opposition to bill 1540. Taxpayers should not be paying for people to send their children to private
schools. 
If you are going to allow for this then all taxpayers should have a voice where their tax dollars are spent. I for one would
not want 
my tax dollars spent on private schools. People are more than welcome to send their children to private schools but that
is their choice 
and should be paid for by them.


